
ADDENDUM NO. 2

Town of Uxbridge, MA

Ironstone Road, Carney Street, and Aldrich Street Bridge Preservations
Contract No. 2024-12

The following changes and additional information are hereby made part of the Contract
Documents. Bidders are advised that this Addendum must be acknowledged in the appropriate
space provided on the Bid Form.

CONSTRUCTION PLANS

RESERVED

SPECIFICATIONS

RESERVED

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS

Question 1: The construction completion date for this project is shown as June 30, 2025. Due to
time associated with submittals and material procurement, as well as the temperature
sensitive/seasonal nature of a significant portion of the work; completion by this date would be
difficult to achieve. Could you please confirm that June 30, 2025 is the required completion date?

Answer 1: Yes, June 30, 2025 is the required completion date.

Question 2: Contract documents state that Carney St. and Aldrich St. will be closed to vehicular
traffic during construction, and at Ironstone Rd. traffic will be reduced to a single alternating
lane. Is the intent to implement these traffic controls and bridge closures at the same time to
allow for simultaneous work at all repair locations?

Answer 2: There is no restriction that work be performed simultaneously. Sequence of construction
is entirely left to the Contractor’s discretion provided work is complete by June 30, 2025. However,
temporary traffic controls shall not be implemented until site specific materials have been procured
and continuous work can be performed.

Attachments

RESERVED
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